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Stars of the week 
For the week ending 6th May 

Doves: Phoebe & Toby 
Owls:  Isabella &Thea 
Swallows: Alexa &Joshua 
Woodpeckers:  Imogen& Elisha 
Jackdaws: Ruby & Florence 
Swans: Harvey & Joe 
Kestrels: Oliver &Luke 
Falcons: Isaac & Harry 
 

The following children were  
recognised for showing the 

school values in PE this week:   
Week ending May 6th 

  
Doves: Jackson &Dante 
Owls: Reuben 
Swallows: Annabell 
Woodpeckers: Lara  & 
Olivia  
Swans: Dottie& Lucy 
Kestrels:  Daniel 
Falcons: Sam 

Values Champions 
For week ending May 6th  

 
Doves:  Zharia 
Owls:  Verity 
Swallows: Oliver T 
Woodpeckers: |Toby 
Jackdaws: Archie 
Swans:  Sofia 
Kestrels: Jing-Lin 
Falcons: Shay 

 

Parent Forum meeting 
 

We are holding our first meeting since relaunching the parent   
forum on Monday 26th May at 6.30pm. The meeting will be held in 

the school hall and will last for an hour. 
The format of the parent forum meetings will be a review of the 

year so far and then we will move on to discuss the predetermined 
topic for that meeting. 

The topic on the agenda for the first meeting will be                 

communication.  
This is in direct response to the questionnaire we shared over the 
Easter break. We will be unpicking what is working well and what 

would be even better. 
Ahead of the first meeting we will share the aims of the forum and 

also the terms of reference and protocols. 
 

We are keen to work with you value your ideas and positive input 
as we, as do you, want to provide the best opportunities for our  

children and community. 

Next week is Walk to school week 
focussing on promoting clean air. 
The children have brought home 
flyers today and there are special 
stickers for each day your child 
walks, cycles or scoots to school 
next week. 

 

Please see this term’s calendar dates on page 2, 
information about school uniform orders on Page 3 and 

special menu details on page 4. 

Vaccinations 
 
 

We have been asked to remind you that if you wish 
to bring your 5 – 11 year old child for their COVID-19 
vaccination you can either book on-line through the 
National Booking System www.nhs.uk/conditions/
coronavirus-covid-19/coronavirus-vaccination/book-
coronavirus-vaccination/  or by calling 119 between 
8.00 and 20.00 every day. Availability is updated 
frequently so please check daily. 

Alternatively you are welcome to walk-in to any of the 
centres listed on this page on the BLMK website - 
www.blmkccg.nhs.uk/covid-19/parentguide/  

 
Please click on the link below to find guidance 
around preparing your child for a vaccination.  

 Some young children are very anxious about nee-
dles and we hope this will help them. 

https://www.bps.org.uk/news-and-policy/supporting-
children-their-feelings-about-needles-can-help-those-
who-want-covid-19.  

 
 
The local authority has full details on their website. 
Please click on the link below: 

Bedford Borough 
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